
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwi Community Assistance 

5 Peterhouse Street 

Tawa,  

Wellington, 5028 

 

10th April 2016 

 

Dear Tracy and KCA volunteers 

 

Whare Manaaki Inc. (Porirua Women’s Refuge) would like to extend our thanks to 

you. We are the grateful recipients of your continued hard work in our community.  

 

Whare Manaaki Inc, utilizes your service on a weekly basis and we are very 

appreciative of your support for the women and children, both in our safe house and 

in the community.  

 

The ability to provide our women and children with household items in situations 

where they are unable to do so themselves is a huge support and encouragement to our 

clients. They are able to begin to build their independence with the help of your 

donations.  

 

The access to quality food items including fresh fruit and vegetables via your food 

rescue program is invaluable. Through this programme children and women have 

access to products and fresh fruit when they most need it. 

 

The professional administration of your organisation ensures our clients are always 

well catered for. The strength of KCA shows in the support you have gained in the 

community with your volunteers and donations you are provided. Your aim to reduce 

the effects of poverty or disadvantage in Porirua area is truly seen in the way that you 

support our organisation and clients.  

 

We hugely value your continued support, we can assure you so do our clients.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Staff and Volunteers 

Whare Manaaki Inc. 

Porirua Womens Refuge 

 

Phone:  (04) 234-6118 

Fax: (04) 234-6119 

Email: wharemanaaki@xtra.co.nz 

PO Box 50-495 

PORIRUA 
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